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PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 
 

 

As I typed the above date, I was shocked 

into the reality that we are now in another 

year ! As I get older, the time seems to slip 

by quicker.  This is my last Presidentôs 

message, as next month Ben Liss will take 

the reins.  I want to thank our Board 

Members for all of their support & help over 

the last 2 years.  As I said at our last 

meeting, I feel this club can & should do 

more to advance the Art of Bonsai in South 

Florida.  It will take the combined effort of 

all the members, but that should be our goal 

this year.  I pledge to help Ben, and the new 

Board make this happen.  Together, we can 

all learn more, make our trees better, and try 

to extend that knowledge to others.  And 

have fun !! 
 

 

 

 

                  JANUARY  
    NEWSLETTER  
                            Volume #11 Issue # 1 

  SCHEDULED MEETING   

                                   WILL BE   

      9:00 A.M.  
    JANUARY  8 , 201 1  
City of Sunrise Parks & Leisure Dept  

6800 Sunset Strip, Sunrise, FL 

954-572-2287 

 
 

 
 

PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE CONTINUED  

 

 

I hope to see a good turnout for our next 

meeting, which has become a tradition at 

Gold Coasté.a Ben Oki workshop, and 

of course a cake to celebrate Benôs 

birthday ! 

 

See you at the meeting, 

 

 

                      Ed 

 

 

 

 
 

 

http://www.goldcoastbonsai.com/


JANUARY  PROGRAM  
                   By:  ED TROUT  

 
This monthôs meeting continues a long 

standing January tradition at Gold Coast. 

Ben Oki makes his Florida tour again this 

year, and we of course scheduled him for 

our first meeting of the year.  Ben has been a 

wonderful teacher to me and many others 

around the entire world.  His knowledge of 

bonsai, which he learned as John Nakaôs 

right hand man, is extensive, and he is 

always willing to share it with others.  The 

sketches that he creates for every tree he 

works on have become even more valuable 

than the trees.  This will be a bring your own 

tree workshop, limited to 10 people, and one 

( 1 ) tree per person, at a cost of $30 per 

person.  This is, in essence, a private 

workshop with a world famous Bonsai 

Master for $30.  Donôt miss out !! 

 

2011 GCBS NEWSLETTER 
                                By: Tina Trout          

Mr. Terry Thompson, (Past President of 

GCBS), has graciously volunteered to take 

over the newsletter in 2011.  Thank you 

Terry!!  Please support him in this task to 

make Club and Bonsai information  

available to the members. 
 

I would like to thank Anita Lorenz, 

Larry Duke, Mike Sullivan and Bob Yarling 

for all their help over the past two years, 

submitting articles and photos for your 

newsletter.  I really appreciated your kind 

assistance.  I enjoyed putting it together each 

month.   May 2011 bring us all Peace and 

Prosperity. 

CLUB INFORMATION  
 

SPECIAL NOTICE  
 
The Bonsai Society of Miami 
 

After years of having Tuesday Night club 

meetings at Fairchild Tropical Botanical 

Gardens, The Bonsai Society of Miami is 

moving. Effective 2011 all General 

Meetings, Annual Show, and Special 

Events will be held at Pinecrest Gardens 

( formally Parrot Jungle ). The address is 

11000 Red Rd. Pinecrest, FL 33156 

Beginning with the first special event, the 

Ben Oki Workshop on Thursday, January 

6th, 2011 at 7:00 pm. This event and all 

general meetings will be held in the 

Meeting Room opposite the main 

entrance box office. For additional 

information please call, Bob H. @ 305-

968-3409. 

MEMBERSHIP  
 If you did not renew your membership at 

last monthôs meeting please be sure to 

see me at this monthôs meeting. If you 

are unable to make the meeting and 

would like to mail your payment, please 

mail to;  

Ben Liss  

1824 Harbor Inlet Dr.  

Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33316 

SINGLE 

MEMBERSHIPéééé.$30.00 

FAMILY 

MEMBERSHIPéééé.$35.00 

SECONDARY 

MEMBERSHIPé..$21.00 (no BSF 

magazine) 

   



  

DECEMBER  PHOTOS           
                      BY: LARRY DUKE  

                      BY: BOB YARLING                                       

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
   

 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
                                               

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 


